Zoning Bylaw Devlew Comm

August 15, 2018, meeting called to order at 6:02p.m. In attendance: John Shaw, Art Pichette, Bill McLoud, John Kelsey, Brigid O'Riordan, Steve Gagne, Bob Turner and Cindy Turner.

We briefly spoke about the solar bylaw not being followed and ZBA being involved.

John brought Steve up-to-date on our conversations regarding recreational marijuana. Steve believes we can ask for a six-month extension on the moratorium to the Attorney General. Committee doesn't think we can get a special town meeting and bylaws done by 12/31/18.

Bylaw committee voted all in favor to ask the Select Board to send a letter to the AG for the extension of our moratorium. Steve will draft a letter and send to Art and Cheryl. He will also send a sample letter to them addressed to the AG.

If we have a "no" vote, we need a general bylaw to help the police department enforce the violation. John will get the rules on general bylaws.

The bylaw committee recommends a "no" for now on all and then have some sort of templates ready for any that are a "yes".

We need to get all informative information out before the public hearing. Try to do a public meeting in November.

Meeting adjourned at 7:10 pm. Next meeting will be Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at 6 p.m.